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Proposed new footpath to Kindlestown Hill Woods from Greystones (white arrows as indicated) 
 
Justification: The views from Kindlestown Woods to the Sea are on a par with those from Bray Head. 
However, these woods are currently very underappreciated due to the need to drive there – a circuitous 
busy 3Km drive from Greystones. This is particularly sorry situation given these woods are only a few 
fields away from the residents and pupils of Greystones directly below. Further, given these woods 
were likely the location of a Viking Hill Fort, and given this path would follow the most direct route to 
the Irish Sea, one could call the footpath The Viking Trail or something similar. 
 
 
 
 
 
File 

New Footpath to Kindlestown Woods.ppt.pdf, 0.22MB 

 

 






